
P&C NEWS and Upcoming Events – Wednesday 5th February 2020 
 
Welcome back to all the Cudgen families and a very warm welcome to the new families joining us in 
2020. The Cudgen P&C Association provides vital funds, resources and support to Cudgen Public 
School, our families and our wider community. Our fundraising activities during the year include the 
canteen, uniform shop, the annual fete, Mother’s Day and Father’s Day stalls and participation in 
school events such as carnivals, book week, Grandparent’s Day and much more. We are a team of 
volunteers and we could use your help! We know that all of our parents lead busy lives and that each 
family may have a different way that they could help out. Our volunteers range from assisting in the 
canteen, managing accounts for the canteen or uniform shop, running a stall at the fete, helping find 
sponsors for our fete or raffles. If you can assist in some way throughout the year, we would love to 
hear from you.  
Our P&C is approachable, accepting and we like to have fun. We would love to see some new faces at 
our P&C meetings, which will be held at 6pm on Wednesday of week 3 and week 7 each term in the 
school staff room.  
 
NEXT P&C MEETING – 6pm on Wednesday 11th February (week 3) in the school staff room. 
 
Swimming Carnival 7th Feb 2020. 
The P&C pop up canteen will be in operation at the swimming carnival. You can order on QKR! (Closes 
Thursday 9am) or cash on the day. Sausage sizzle, sushi, frozen poppers, water, chips, fruit salad and a 
few other snacks will be available at the pop up canteen, If you can help man the canteen please 
come over and offer your time.   
Those keen to be part of the parent relay ream bring your swimmers and you’re a game.  
 
Our Uniform shop is open by appointment if you need to try on for sizing – please contact Belinda on 
0402114457. Orders can also be made via the QKR app. 
 
First day of Canteen will be Monday 10th February. There have been some price changes to the menu 
along with a few new food options. The menu options have been updated on QKR! 
We are looking forward to welcoming lots of new volunteers for 2020. If you are in a potion to 
volunteer on a Monday or Friday please contact Katie on 0423778680, we would love to see the 
volunteer roster full for the term. If you are a new parent we will always put you on with an 
experienced volunteer to show you the ropes. The kids love seeing your faces in the canteen. 
 
 
 
 


